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News & Announcements: 
v Additions to Foothill GE: The following course was approved on April 20th for Foothill GE for 2021-22: 
 Area I—Humanities: BUSI 70 
 Additionally, on April 20th, CCC approved an application from the Apprenticeship division to map the 

Plumbing Technology Apprenticeship Program courses to Area VII—Lifelong Learning. This is the sixth 
approval in an ongoing process to map this program to Areas II-VII. 

 
v New Course Proposals: The following proposals were pre Managing Physical

 Stress       J. Bissell 
 MTEC - Music Composition for Film & TV      E. Kuehnl 
 MTEC - Music Technology Ensemble       E. Kuehnl 
 NCBS - Just-in-Time Support for MATH 48A      T. Zwack
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v Guided Pathways Mapping Approval Process: At the April 20th meeting, CCC continued discussion 

about determining the best process for formal approval of Program Maps. The group discussed a number 
of aspects related to the topic, including the need for timely and effective communication between 
divisions, for Maps that list courses outside of the program's division; what CCC's role in the process might 
look like; and the likelihood that Maps will be reviewed and updated annually. Additionally, some CCC 
Reps shared their own experiences of working with the GP team to create Maps for their programs. We 
hope to make a formal decision at CCC soon—

https://foothill.edu/curriculum/pdf/other/COR Deadlines for 2022-23 Catalog.pdf

